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Employers Need Plan to Deal With Whistle-Blower Claims

News

6.22.16 

In the article, “Employers Need Plan to Deal With Whistle-Blower Claims,” featured in Bloomberg

BNA, Jason Geller addressed why employers should adopt a plan for dealing with the growing

number of whistle-blower claims.

To read the article, please visit Bloomberg BNA.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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